
PSA: The scales on Sam’s Creek Road will be closed on Friday April 
18,2025 in observance of good Friday. All convenience and recycling 
centers will be open on this day. 

All convenience and recycle centers will be closed on Sunday April 20, 
2025 in observance of Easter Sunday. All centers will reopen at their 
regularly scheduled times on Monday morning. 

Should you need additional information contact Mike Russell @ 615-
207-6541 

 


